
From: 

Sent: 7/14/2021 12:48:10 PM 
Subject: FW: Wildfire Awareness: Dixie Fire 

Gentleman, 

Please ensure we keep our Teams out of the Dixie Fire unless requested by PSS ~ 
IF they need to engage ensure we are communicating before and after entering Area due to lack of 
communications. 

North Valley Electric Field Operations 
Superintendent 

Sent: Wednesda 2021 12:33 t: Wednesday, July 14, 2021 12:33 

Subject: FW: Wildfire Awareness: Dixie Fire 

Info related to the Dixie Fire. 

Dixtribtttion FieM Operations North- Sr Director 

Pacific Gas and Electric 

Sent: Wednesda 14, 2021 12:08 PM 

Cc: 

Subject: FW: Wildfire Awareness: Dixie Fire 

In partnership, this was communicated to Wildfire Risk leaders. 

Thanks, 

PG E-D IXl E-N D CAL-000018486 
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PG&E 
Sr Director, Wildfire Risk ® 

Sent: Wednesda 14, 2021 12:05 
To: 
Cc: 

Subject: Wildfire Awareness: Dixie Fire 

Team, 
This information is sent proactively to ensure as leaders we are aware of emerging conditions in Butte County and in support safety of 
our coworkers. Based on recent wildfire activity seen today at this link you will find a Wildfire Response Safety connection for use 
proactively. 

Also attached are links to information involving an active fire in our North Valley area identified as the Dixie Fire in Butte County, please 
ensure we make contact with our teams in the general area and local Division. Let’s also initiate actions to support any needed stop 
work actions, proactively or by order involving at risk conditions & support local OEC or other emergency response actions. There are 
many local actions being supported by our external partners as they respond and support. We also have active outage conditions in this 
area involving both T&D asset levels. Current service interruptions can be seen at this link. 

Lastly, we all have the responsibility to support conversations that do not speculate on the situation and support fact based 
conversations as required. We also need to be mindful of social media interaction as employees of PG&E, allow proper Corp 
Communications lead any media inquiries and adhere to any potential evidence collection responsibilities. At this time it is incredibly 
important that our leadership actions support the safety of our coworkers and communities we serve, let’s make sure we work together 
and display discipline in our approaches, thank you for all you do! 

¯ Alert Wildfire 
¯ Cal Fire Incident (Dixie Fire) 

Thanks, 

Your Wildfire Leaderhsip Team 

PG E-D IXl E-N D CAL-000018487 
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